Weymouth Historical Commission
Record of Minutes and Proceedings

May 12, 2015
Kelly Room
Town Hall
75 Middle Street
Weymouth, MA

7:00 PM
Members Present: Ed Watker, Chairman
Nancy Cameron
Don Mathewson
Mike Murphy
Jodi Purdy-Quinlan
Members Absent: Rodney Lundin, Vice Chairman
Cathy Torrey
Also Present: Jody Lehrer, Community Development Coordinator
Julie Burt, Recording Secretary
- Call to Order

There being a quorum of the Commission, the Chairman called the meeting of the Historical Commission
to order at 7:03PM.

Minutes
The minutes were not available for vote.

Plagues

- The request from Stephen Zeboski, 1294 Washington Street that was initially presented at the April
meeting was discussed. Chairman Walker brought a book confirming that a plague can be obtained,
but should state “site of Toll House” as the house is hot the actual Toll House and Cathy Torrey will
provide the date for the plague.

A motion was made by Commissioner Cameron, seconded by Commissioner Murphy, and unanimously
voted to accept the application submitted by Stephen Zeboski for 1294 Washington Street with the
wording pending input from Commissioners Lundin and Torrey.

OLD BUSINESS

Granite Markers on Old Post Road

One granite marker is now placed at Broad Street and Washington Street but should be located on the
corner of Broad Street and Washington Street.  The second one is at the DPW and was originally
located across from the Congregational Church approaching Washington Streetin Jackson Square.
Commissioner Purdy-Quinfan suggested that the second one be placed on High Street in front of CVS on
the corner across from the old Washington School.

'Jody Lehrer will fet Jim Clarke know where the members of the Commission would like the markers to



be placed.

. Emery Estate Discussion
Discussion will resume at the next meeting due to Commissioner Torrey’s absence from the meeting.

Historic Districts Highlighted on Town Map
The meeting with Jody Lehrer and Commissioner Cameron is in the pipeline.

NEW BUSINESS

Mishoon Case
Discussion will resume at the next meeting due to Commissioner Lundin’s ahsence from the meeting.

Chet Kevitt Award Nominees

Jody Lehrer ordered the award and sent the letter. The award will be presented in the Mayor’s Office
on Tuesday, June 9, at 6PM.

Adjournment

A motion to adjourn at 7:40PM was made by Commissioner Purdy-Quinian, seconded by Commissioner

_Cameron, and unanimously voted.

Next Meeting
The next meeting of the Weymouth Historical Commission will be held on June 9, 2015.

Respectfully submitted,

Julie S. Burt
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Edward Walker, Chairman Date



